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New Heights Applications Updated 

Why is this happening: 
On March 1, 2019, we updated the Nationwide High Point 365 Lifetime Income Benefit Rider with 
Purchase Payment Bonus. With this rider, Lifetime Income Benefit Payments can begin upon the later 
of the first Contract Anniversary and the youngest Covered Life reaching age 50. The application was 
not able to be updated to include that language at time of the launch.

Effective August 21, 2019 the application includes this language on all New Heights (8, 9, 10, and 12) 
applications. See below for the application section with the updated language

What you need to know: 
The Living Benefits Income Usage is the only change on the New Heights applications.

We will accept the old applications signed Sunday, October 27,2019 or before. Any New Heights 
applications signed Monday, October 28, 2019 or after will require the updated application.

Merrill, SSC and Kits were updated August 21, 2019
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